
Carrington Place 

   Condominiums 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Dear Owners: 

On Monday June 4th 2018, and from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

a table will be set up in each lobby of all three buildings 

for Owners to retrieve the Information Meeting and 

Special General Meeting packages. 

These information packages will be available for each 

Owner to pick up from these tables. 

Signatures will be required to retrieve the information 

package.  You are not allowed to retrieve a package for 

another Owner as they will need to be present to provide 

a signature. 

Packages that are not retrieved on this date will be mailed 

by regular post. 

Thank you. 

On behalf of the Owners Condominium Plan No. 902 2867 

Curtis Siracky 

Administrator 


